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In this Issue:
Labor Day Holiday Message

	Labor Day Holiday Message
On this day, I would like to recognize and thank our employees for their economic and social contributions to our nation, and for contributing to the mobility of our customers in Los Angeles County. To those Metro employees working on this holiday, thank you for continuing to provide excellent service to our customers. To those employees observing the holiday, have a safe and pleasant holiday.
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